
Assemblywoman Nily Rozic
159-16 Union Turnpike, Flushing, New York 11366 

718-820-0241 • rozicn@nyassembly.gov

Dear Neighbor:

First and foremost: thank you for entrusting me to serve another term as your Assemblywoman. 

I am incredibly excited about what we can accomplish together in the coming years. Serving you and leaving my 
community greater than I found it is a privilege I take seriously every day. 

My time in the State Assembly has been incredibly productive. In my role I have prioritized direct access to 
constituent services, delivered unprecedented levels of funding for our community, and continued holding 
government agencies accountable. I have passed historic legislation on issues such as Holocaust education, 
language access, and reproductive health care. As Chair of the Committee on Consumer Protection, I have worked 
tirelessly to ensure New Yorkers are protected from bad actors – from ever-evolving scams and price gouging 
to data privacy and safety.

I know what’s important to Queens, and how to get things done. Thanks to your ongoing support, I look forward 
to representing and fighting for your needs in Albany. 

Sincerely, 

親愛的鄰居：

首先也是最重要的是：感謝您信賴我連任州眾議員再一次為您服務。

我對我們在未來幾年中能夠共同完成的事情感到非常興奮。能夠為您服務並且能夠使我們的社區更強
大是我的榮幸也是我每天認真工作的動力。

我在州眾議院的工作時期及其富有成效。在我的職責中，我優先考慮讓選民直接獲得各種服務、為
我們的社區提供前所未有的資金以及繼續讓各政府機構承擔責任。我通過了歷史性的議案，諸如關
於對大屠殺的教育、提供各種語言以及生育醫療保健等問題。作為消費者保護委員會主席，我為確
保紐約人不受不良行為侵害而不懈地努力，這包括不斷出現的騙局、哄抬物價以及數據隱私和安全。

我知道什麼對皇后區重要，也知道如何把事情做好。感謝您一直以來的支持，我期待著在奧本尼代表
您的需求並為您的需求而抗爭。

真摯地， 

친애하는 주민 여러분,

무엇보다 또 한 번의 임기를 의원으로서 여러분을 위해 봉사할 기회를 주셔서 감사합니다.

앞으로 몇 년 동안 우리가 함께 이뤄낼 일을 생각하면 정말 기쁩니다. 여러분을 위해 봉사하고, 이전보다 더 
나은 커뮤니티를 만들어 나가는 일은 제가 매일 다짐하는 중요한 사명입니다.

제가 주 하원에서 보낸 시간은 놀라울 정도로 생산적이었습니다. 저는 의원으로서 유권자에게 직접적인 도움을 
제공하는 것을 우선하였으며, 우리 커뮤니티를 위해 전례 없는 예산을 확보 및 배정하였고, 각 정부 기관들이 
지속해서 책임을 다하는 환경을 조성하였습니다. 저는 홀로코스트 교육, 다언어 서비스, 생식 건강권과 같이 
여러 안건에 대한 역사적인 법안을 통과시켜 왔습니다. 또한 뉴욕주 하원 소비자 보호 위원회를 이끄는 
위원장으로서 스캠, 바가지요금, 나아가 개인 정보 보호 및 안전에 이르기까지 다양한 유해 요인으로부터 
뉴요커들을 보호하기 위해 쉬지 않고 노력해 왔습니다.

저는 퀸스가 필요로 하는 것이 무엇인지, 그리고 이를 어떻게 실현해 나가야 하는지 알고 있습니다. 여러분의 
성원에 힘입어 우리 공동체의 대표자로서 올버니에서 여러분의 권리를 위해 싸울 수 있게 되어 기쁩니다.

감사합니다.



Hosting Our Annual Family Fun Day
I partnered with Commonpoint Queens to host 
our annual Family Fun Day! Hundreds of families 
joined us for a fun-filled day full of inflatables, face 
painting, and free food. The event included the 
FDNY’s Smokehouse, the Queens Public Library’s 
Bookcycle, the NYPD’s rock climbing wall and other 
activities. It was a blast and I am already looking 
forward to next year’s event!

Empowering Youth in Queens
I was thrilled to join community members (and Mr. & 
Mrs. Met!) at the dedication of Commonpoint Queens’ 
new Youth Opportunity Hub in Flushing. Thanks to 
$500,000 in state funding I secured, this hub will 
be an incredible one-stop, social service workforce 
development hub for all Queens kids.

Getting to Know New Neighborhoods
As many of you may know, at the start of 2023 new district lines will come into effect. Broadly speaking, the 
new 25th district will include portions of Parkway Village, Hillcrest Estates, and Briarwood. Over the past few 
months, I have started getting to know our new neighborhoods. 
I toured St. John’s University to check out the construction progress of the Health Sciences Center, which is 
supported by state funding and will house SJU’s new nursing program. I also met with St. John’s University’s 
President Rev. Brian J. Shanley O.P. and discussed how we can work together to improve student life on campus. 
Earlier this year, I also met with teachers and students of Archbishop Molloy High School in Briarwood.
If you live in the new district and want to host a meet and greet for you and your neighbors, please reach out! 

AROUND THE DISTRICT

Protecting the Environment
The rain barrel and E-Waste event was a huge 
success! In partnership with the NYC Department 
of Environmental Protection, the Lower East Side 
Ecology Center, and Queens Botanical Garden, 
we distributed 160 rain barrels to collect rain for 
watering lawns & plants, recycled over 240 e-waste 
materials to keep them out of landfills and gave out 
250 bags of compost made from food scraps given 
away to renew gardens. 



Mobile Office Is Back!
I brought back my mobile office hours to Flushing! I 
know that constituents do not always have the time 
to drop by my district office so bringing back my pre-
pandemic mobile office setup at Selfhelp Benjamin 
Rosenthal Senior Center every Wednesday from 10 
am - 11 am was top on my to-do list. The mobile office 
will offer assistance and provide local residents the 
opportunity and convenience to share concerns 
face-to-face without leaving their neighborhood. 
Assistance will be available in Chinese as well. 

Utility Rights Training 
Knowing that a lot of constituents are not able 
to afford their utility bills–a reality exacerbated 
during the economic downturn and by the 
pandemic–I hosted a Know Your Utility Rights 
Training. The session led by the Public Utility Law 
Project shared the best practices and covered 
financial assistance programs available. 

AROUND THE DISTRICT

New Funding for Local Schools
This year, I announced funding allocations of $375,000 
for the expansion and upgrading of Townsend 
Harris High School’s new student publication center 
and music tech space, and a collective $375,000 
in technology upgrades for P.S. 154 and P.S. 120 
which included the purchasing of computers and 
equipment for computer labs. Our students deserve 
state of the art technology to reach their full potential 
and academic goals.

Funding a  
New Teacher Center 

I had a great time at the unveiling of 
the new UFT Teacher Center at P4Q 
in Fresh Meadows with Chancellor 
Banks and Council Member Lee. 
Thanks to state funding, this 
center will serve as a year-round 
facility for teachers who need extra 
educational resources and quality 
space to continue their professional 
development. 
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Save the Date!Save the Date!
On January 19th, 2023 from 4:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. my office will be hosting a 
Property Tax Reassessment and Tax Exemption event with the  
NYC Department of Finance in partnership with Commonpoint Queens.  
At the event, constituents can meet one on one with DOF caseworkers  
to apply for tax exemptions they are eligible for.

The event will take place at the new Commonpoint Queens Youth  
Opportunity Hub at 82-41 Parsons Boulevard, Flushing NY 11366.  
Sign up by calling or emailing my office. 

159-16 Union Turnpike, Flushing, New York 11366 
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Assemblywoman

Strengthening Holocaust  
Education in Schools

Governor Kathy Hochul signed my legislation that will ensure that 
students across New York are receiving adequate education on the 
Holocaust. A 2020 study showed that among New York millennials, 
58% cannot name a single concentration camp, 19% believe that 
Jews caused the Holocaust, and 28% believe the Holocaust is a 
myth or has been exaggerated. This new law will help us teach 
the next generation what happens when hate goes unchecked.

REPRESENTING YOU IN ALBANY

Remembering a Local Hero
As a result of legislation I passed with Senator Toby 
Ann Stavisky, drivers on the LIE will now see “Detective 
Anastasios Tsakos Memorial Bridge” every time they 
pass the Francis Lewis Boulevard & Horace Harding 
Expressway overpass and remember the immense 
sacrifice Detective Tsakos made as a NYPD highway 
officer and the legacy he left behind.

Fighting for Flexible Working Conditions
As the COVID-19 pandemic has exposed a new reality, I have been fighting to ensure 
workers have the option for flexible and remote work wherever possible. Remote 
work and flexible hours are crucial for working families to balance child care and 
health concerns. Data has shown that it does not impact worker productivity. That’s 
a win-win situation in my book and I’m committed to pushing for progress.




